[image: ]Christchurch Girls’ High School

The Ursula Howell Travelling Scholarship

The Ursula Howell Travelling Scholarship in Literature was established in memory of her husband – by Dr Brenda Blackburn who attended Christchurch Girls’ High School from 1933 – 1937.

The best Year 13 students who have a background of participation in the School’s literature competitions are nominated for the Scholarship and sit a viva voce examination conducted by a representative of the English Department of Canterbury University and a member of the school’s English Department. Students are required to read a literary text selected by the English Department, answer questions on the text and discuss their general appreciation of literature.

This award requires students to have taken an active part in English competitions throughout their school career and to be going on to take a course of study in literature at university. The award must be taken up by the time the student is 22 years old.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please indicate your interest to be considered for this competition to the Head of the English Learning Area by the end of Term 1. The viva voce examination will take place in Term 4.
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